
Appendix
E Thank You

Email

FROM: Amanda Wilmot (Westat) 

CC. Carolyn Hronis (EIA)

Dear [Respondent’s name]

On behalf of the U.S. Energy Information Administration and Westat, I thank you for 
participating in our interview on behalf of your organization.

Your comments were extremely useful to us. Your responses will help us to understand how the 
survey questions are received and where people might have problems. Next year, when the 
survey is administered, your comments will have had a role in making that survey more 
successful.

Sincerely

Amanda Wilmot 
Senior Study Director
301-610-5541
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